
SB 879 Testimony – oppose  

from Brian Lancaster  

I recently learned about SB879, and I am very concerned about this bill.  Maryland 
parents whose children are injured at birth should absolutely maintain the right to 
directly sue the involved healthcare providers and hospitals.  
 
Please oppose this bill.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Brian Lancaster  
Germantown MD  
 


